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First. I would like to wish all the beautiful women a Happy Mothers Day. 
 
It is now time to concentrate on the Spring 2013 Convention/Assembly in 
Lake Placid.  The committee has worked very hard to make this a 
memorable weekend.  Thank you Committee for all your hard work. 
 
Planning for the 2013 Fall Election Assembly, September 20 – 22, 2013 is 
also well underway. It will be held at the Comfort Inn and Suites on Buckley 
Road, North Syracuse.  More information will be in the Northern Highlights 
and on the NYN web page shortly. 
 
The planning committee for the 2014 Spring Convention/Assembly had their 
first meeting. I will update you on their progress as soon as I have more 
information. 
 
We have been working on updating the guidelines for planning a 
Convention/Assembly.  The living document is on the NYN web site under 
NYN News Flash.  Please feel free to look at it and add any thoughts or 
suggestions you may have.  If you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me.  
 
District 18 is looking for another district to co-host the 2014 Fall Election 
Assembly.  They have hosted many other Assemblies and would be willing 
to work with another district.  If you would like some experience planning 
such an event, working with someone who has already done one could be 
very beneficial. 
 
When planning to attend a Convention and/or Assembly, please keep in 
mind that we are still trying to keep it green.  Remember to bring your 
reusable bottles for water, etc.  
 
Hope everyone has a very Happy Easter. 
 
Yours in service 
Maureen  


